» As of THURSDAY, February 16 at 7:00 a.m., your
fairfieldschools.net Google password is going to change.

» You will be using the same password as your log-in to school
computers, Infinite Campus, and Classlink.

v Ifyou saved your password in Chrome and Class Link, you will need
to update it to match your network password.

» Stop by the library if you have questions.




